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Dates To 

Remember 

 
Pupil Free Day  
Friday 8th June 

 
Public Holiday 

Monday 11th June 
 

Canteen Lunch 
Monday 18th June 

 
Assembly 

Thursday 28th June 
 

Disco 
Thursday 30th August 

 
Pupil Free Day 

Friday 31st August 
 

Sports Day 
Friday 26th October 

 
Quiz Night 

Saturday 3rd November 
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Dear Students, Parents and Caregivers,  
South Korean students - We are very excited to announce that 
we will be hosting eight South Korean students at our school 
from Tuesday 31st July until Saturday 18th August. Our school 
and community benefitted greatly from the cultural exchange 
provided by having eleven South Korean students last year and 
we are looking forward to another rewarding experience.  Many 

thanks to the six families who have so generously offered to host these students.  
We are already planning some exciting events that will include our whole school. 
Principal’s Tours – The day and evening tours on 29th May went well and it was a 
wonderful opportunity to showcase our school to prospective parents and 
students. If you know of anyone who is interested in doing a tour or our fabulous 
school please ask them to contact me. 
OSHC update – Happy Haven will be providing OSHC as from the start of next 
term. When they visited on Tuesday they ran information sessions for parents at 
2.30, 3.30 and 5.30 and provided a free sausage sizzle for all students, siblings 
and parents. You will need to lodge an updated form to be able to use OSHC, 
even on a casual basis or in an emergency.  A form and information has gone 
home today or you can follow this link: 
https://www.happyhaven.com.au/families/#1510718816556-058d4113-a8fa 
Car Park Upgrade - I am sure everyone has noticed the upgraded car park. I 
would like to thank Chris Tagg for getting the ball rolling last year in her role as 
GC Chairperson and Mary Clark for her ongoing work last year and this year.  
Canteen Mondays – The canteen will be open on Mondays for the rest of the 
term to serve hot pies and sausage rolls for $3.00 each. You can order via a form 
on School stream or fill out the form that was sent home on Wednesday. More 
information is in this newsletter.  
Canteen Fridays (starting next term) – Our Year 7 students will be organising hot 
dogs every Friday for term 3 only.  This will form part of their fundraising for their 
trip to Canberra later in the year. They will also be running a sausage sizzle on 
Polling Day on Saturday 28th July and hope to sell baked goods and produce.  Any 
donations would be most gratefully accepted closer to the date.  
Grapevine – This week the Grapevine features Kersbrook PS on the front page 
with Georgia and Kalan, along with an excellent article that promotes both our 
school and our local community.  I would like to thank Andrea Wilson who has 
done an excellent job of getting our school in the media so often.  
Pupil Free Day – This Friday 8th June is a Pupil Free Day and staff will engage in 
Professional Development.  This will include work on triangulating our reading 
data; Big 6 commitment to action; One Child One Plan and some information on 
how to write SMARTAR goals for students. 
Last Right Bite – Unfortunately Right Bite funding will not continue into next 
term and today was our last lunch.  We will be providing fresh fruit daily for the 
rest of the term and hopefully into Term 3 as well.  
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Canteen 
 

Fantastic news that the Canteen is set to re-open this term with special hot 
lunches and snacks available to students. 
 

Orders will begin Week 8, Monday June 18th. 
 

MONDAY Lunch – Hot pies and sausage rolls 
       available for orders ONLY 
 

WEDNESDAY and FRIDAY - The canteen will 
be open for the first 10 minutes of lunch for 
students to purchase snacks and drinks.  
 

PIES and SAUSAGE ROLLS - $3 (orders only) 
SNACKS and DRINKS ranging from 50c - $1 

 
You may pre-order hot lunches for Mondays in advance or on Monday 
morning. Keep an eye out for the note coming home to pre-order. 
 
All foods on sale comply with DECD healthy eating guidelines. 
 

 
Calendar Term 2  

To see our Website Calendar go to:  
http://www.kersbrookps.sa.edu.au/news-and-events/calendar/?year=2018&month=4  

 

TERM 2 2018 

7 Mon 11th  June Tues 12th  June Wed 13th  June 
Thurs 14th  

June 
Fri 15th  June 

 Public Holiday  Playgroup 9am   

8 Mon 18th  June Tues 19th  June Wed 20th  June 
Thurs 21st  

June 
Fri 22nd June 

   Playgroup 9am   

9 Mon 25th June Tues 26th June Wed 27th June Thurs 28th June Fri 29th June 

 
 

   
Rm 1 hosting 

Assembly 9am 
 

10 Mon 2nd  July Tues 3rd July Wed 4th July Thurs 5th July Fri 6th July 

 
 
 
 

   
End Term 2 

2pm 
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